
 

 

 

Prince William County Virginia | Pi 

Lambda Lambda | Third District – On 

September 9, 2023, the Omega U 

students participated in the 2nd Annual 

Back to School Event at Bowl 

America. 

 

With Omega U enrollment in Prince 
William County schools from 5th-12th 
grades this upcoming 2023-2024 
school year, the students will meet 
with their mentors after school on 
Thursdays as well as all the students 
will meet at Potomac Middle first 
Saturday of every month for the 
scheduled events.  We are excited to 
see current and new students join 
Omega U. 
 

 
Vice Basileus Bro. Ron Blanch, Omega U Chairman Bro. Aaron Works, 

Omega U Committee and students at the bowling alley. 

 

“We all have dreams. But in order to make dreams 
come into reality, it takes an awful lot of 

determination, dedication, discipline, and effot.” 

 

~Jesse Owens~ 

 

This bowling event was an introduction for the students to meet 
and make new friends as being a part of the Omega U Program.   
 
The monthly activities will consist of Scholarship Workshop, 
Financial Literacy Class, Teen Mental Health, Slave Cemetery 
Cleanup, Wreaths Across America, Black History Program, Mother’s 
Day Cookout and many other events during the school year. 

 
Omega U will continue to provide mentorship to the students  in 
Prince William County, teaching them to strive for more than the 
boundaries that are set around them.   
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